
ear mon: 

JAMES A. FARLEY 

NEW YORK 

August 10, 1942. 

hanks very much for the recent copies 

of your editorial page. They were good, as usual. 

s you have observed, we are having an 

interesting time up here in New York, and am sure 

it will become more interesting as time goes on. 

'Vith my kindest regards and best wishes, 

Honorable Amon G. Carter, 
The Star Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely yours, 


